
MARSHALL TRANSMITTER INC., Marysville, Kansas 

30 December 1960 

Kermit Geary 
R D 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa 

Dear Mr Geary: 

Thank you for your letter tellin Picking 
up our frequency check last week. 

Yes, our log agrees with your log for us. 
We operate on 1570 at 250 watts, daytime. 

In the same mail that brought your letter 

we also got one from Bill Stone, Stouff- 

ville, Ontario. Our little 250 -er 

really got out that.nite. 

Again, thank you. 

Sincerely 

Mrs Willa Schnepp 
Chief Engineer 

1570 KILOCYCLES PHONE 255 BOX 390 


